
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

A Walk-in Interview will be held on 22 August 2025, at 11:00 am, at the 

Conference Room of the Administrative Building of the EFL University, Regional 

Campus, Shillong, for the position of a Guest Faculty in English Literature. 

Candidates who wish to be considered for the position of Guest Faculty in 

English Literature are required to appear in-person for the interview along with 

all original documents/certificates. Requests for online interviews will not be 

considered.  

 

  Sd/- 
Director 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
: 9436932667/9436932657 

: eflurcshillong@efluniversity.ac.in 

     eflurcacademicshillong@efluniversity.ac.in 
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